

From: [Chris Harris](#)
To: s 9(2)(a)
Cc: [Rochelle Leach](#); [Graeme Hall](#); s 9(2)(a); s 9(2)(a)
Subject: FW: re tomorrow
Date: Thursday, 5 November 2020 4:12:02 PM

Hi s 9(2)
()

Per the below, due to the weather forecast can you please hold off on TTM on Friday as the forecast wet weather will make unsafe for the team to drop the trees. May/may not be appropriate to leave TSL in place over the weekend – suggest discussing with s 9(2) at the Ops meeting.

I am meeting with s 9(2) and Winders Contracting at 8:30am tomorrow to assess the trees with a view to addressing these as soon as possible next week. Can you please plan for TTM on Monday and likely Tuesday at this stage. TTM costs will be a direct charge to NZTA per previous work this week.

I'll keep you posted on developments.

Ngā mihi

Chris Harris / Senior Network Manager
Transport Services
DDI +64 3 951 3033 / M +s 9(2)(a)
E chris.harris@nzta.govt.nz / w nzta.govt.nz
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency

From: s 9(2)(a)
Sent: Thursday, 5 November 2020 4:04 PM
To: Chris Harris <Chris.Harris@nzta.govt.nz>
Subject: re tomorrow

Chris

I have talked to s 9(2)(a) and he needs to look at the job with you but thinks it best if wet it can be dangerous getting grip around trees and cutting off branches/very slippery bark on poplars etc.

He would prefer to look at the job with u tomorrow and plan best attack and do it properly Monday/tues next week

So defer traffic control until next week please is best

s 9(2)
()

Land and Forest Consultants Ltd
Box 5990
Dunedin 9054

s 9(2)(a) Office 03 476 6251

E. mail .. s 9(2)(a)

Web site.. www.landandforestconsultants.co.nz